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Supplement to 1/23/2019 

MPWMD Board Packet 
 

Attached are copies of letters received between December 11, 2018 and January 14, 2019. These 

letters are listed in the January 23, 2019 Board packet under Letters Received. 
 

 

 

Author Addressee Date Topic 

Hideko Inouye 

Graves 

David Stoldt 11/24/18 Request for Discretionary Exemption 

John Narigi and 

Bob McKenzie 

MPWMD Board 1/1/2019 MPWMD’s Motion to Correct Captions 

Loris Langdon MPWMD 1/8/2019 Unusually high water bill 

John Narigi and 

Bob McKenzie 

MPWMD Board 1/14/2019 Response of David Laredo to Coalition of 

Peninsula Businesses letter of January 1, 2019 
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